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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

In the Matter of the Application of    ) 
Gerald Fuemmeler for a Change of   ) File No. EO-2016-0194 
Electric Supplier     ) 
 

KANSAS CITY POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S 
RESPONSE TO STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
 
 COMES NOW, Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L”) and hereby responds 

to Staff Recommendation dated March 16, 2016. 

1. KCP&L agrees with Staff’s recommendation that Gerald Fuemmeler’s equipment 

can only be served by the City of Salisbury if they are located inside the City limits.  KCP&L is 

exploring potential alternatives with the City and the Mr. Fuemmeler. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Roger W. Steiner     
Robert J. Hack, MBN 36496 
Phone:  (816) 556-2791 
E-mail:  rob.hack@kcpl.com 
Roger W. Steiner, MBN 39586 
Phone:  (816) 556-2314 
E-mail:  roger.steiner@kcpl.com 
Kansas City Power & Light Company 
1200 Main – 16th Floor 
Kansas City, Missouri  64105 
Fax:  (816) 556-2787 
 
ATTORNEYS FOR 
KANSAS CITY POWER & LIGHT COMPANY 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all parties of record this 30th day of March, 
2016. 
 
 

/s/ Roger W. Steiner     
Roger W. Steiner 


